
 
 MEDIA RELEASE  
 
4th April 2023  
 

Easter Weekend 900 Hot Rods Descend on Hawkesbury 
Showground for the Australian Street Rod Nationals  
 
Hawkesbury Showground @ Clarendon NSW is host to the 25th Australian Street 
Rod Nationals 6th to 9th April 2023.  
 
Easter Saturday and Sunday are the Highlight days on the program. We welcome 
the public to join us as we celebrate the motors, music, and lifestyle of 
yesteryear. Sydney Swing Katz dance troupe will be showing off their supreme 
skill on the dancefloor, from rock and roll to rockabilly you are sure to be 
transported back in time with the of some of the best local rock and roll and 
rockabilly bands performing live. A myriad of market stalls and food trucks to 
appease the biggest appetite. Celebrating the lifestyle of the 50’s The Australian 
Pin Up Pageant will be promoting confidence and self-esteem with a Pinup 
competition to be held on Sunday. The littlest rock and rollers have not been 
forgotten with awe inspiring amusement rides and show bags, and it just 
wouldn’t be a family day out without the fairy floss and snow cones. There is 
something to keep the biggest to the smallest family members entertained.  
 
The Australian Street Rod Federation (ASRF) Nationals is a bi-annual event and 
2023 sees the 25th anniversary of what has become an institution to Hot Rod 
Owners across the country. Over 900 superb Hot Rod and Classic cars will be 
polished up ready for an incredible Show and Shine over the Easter Weekend.  
The Australian Street Rod Federation are very privileged to have You Tube 
content Creator Matt Murray from Iron Trap Garage, Pennsylvania USA, and 
renowned international car show judge Greg Stokes from GMS Hot Rods New 
Zealand. Matt and Greg are looking forward to joining a panel of industry 
experts to determine the winners of the top 25 vehicles in show.  
 
For any further information regarding this event Please do not hesitate to 
contract Event Chairman Graham Bevan on 0433250200 or by email 
asrfnats23@outlook.com 
 
The Australian Street Rod Federation is a non-profit, voluntary organisation 
which has pledged itself to the promotion and development of street rodding in 
Australia the ASRF is your liaison with state transport authorities on the 
development of street rodding in Australia. 


